
  

  

Stimulate your little one at home for as little as R100 a term. 

Order your Clever Little Owl Curriculum NOW 

1-2 year olds R100 per term (the year they turn 2) 

2-3 year olds R120 Per term (the year they turn 3) 

3-4 year olds R150 Per term (they year they turn 4) 

4-5 year olds R200 per term (they year they turn 5) 



 

  

Why is stimulation your little one important? 

Consider this: The future success of every child is in many ways 
determined before he or she turns 8. During those early years, 
how that child learns and develops — mentally, emotionally and 
socially — is critical. This isn’t a theory. It’s a fact. So how can 
we expand and improve access to early childhood education? 
We can start by understanding more about it. 

What is early childhood education, exactly? 

Early childhood education is a broad term used to describe any 
type of educational program that serves children in their 
preschool years, before they are of legal age to enter preschool. 
Early childhood education may consist of any number of 
activities and experiences designed to aid in the cognitive and 
social development children before they enter primary school. 

Why is early childhood education so important? 

 Far too many children enter pre and primary school not 
prepared. 

 When unprepared children begin school behind, they 
tend to fall further and further behind. 

 Children who are at risk of not doing well in school gain 
significant benefits from quality childcare. 

 All children need to enter school ready and able to 
succeed. 

Cognitively: 

 Improves school performance 
 Improves maths and language abilities 
 Benefits thinking/attention skills 
 Reduces remedial 
 Lowers school dropout rates 



 

Socially and emotionally: 

 Improves and strengthen 
interactions with peers 

 Decreases problem behaviours 
 Encourages more exploratory 

behaviour 
 Helps adjustment to the demands 

of formal schooling 

: 

 Increases lifelong earning 
potential 

 Achieves better academic 
outcomes 

  

 

  

We are looking for sale 

reps for help us sell our 

educational toy range. If 

you would like to make 

extra money. Contact us. 
 

It is very important to stimulate /educate your little one! 

Long-term positive results and cost savings of Early 

Childhood Education 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Caterpillars Playgroup is a private playgroup 
with Christian values and caters for children 
between the ages of 4 months to 4 years. We 
follow a fun, educationally stimulating and age 
appropriate curriculum for each of our age 
groups, including babies.    

 

Our activities and experiences are specifically 
designed to aid in the development of 
cognitive, social, motor and communication 
skills of children. We also encourage loads of 
vital outdoor play.  

Caterpillars Playgroup operates from Monday 
to Friday between 7h00 and 12h30.  Aftercare 
is available from 12h30-17h00.  We are not open 
on public holidays. 

Caterpillars Playgroup is open throughout 
most of the school holidays. However, we will 
close for a week or two in December/January. 
School fees are calculated annually and the 
annual amount is payable over a 12 month 
period.  

At Caterpillars Playgroup, all daily meals 
(breakfast, lunch and snacks) are 
supplied.  The cost of the meals is included in 
the school fees. All meals are age appropriate, 
nutritious, delicious and freshly prepared. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

During every term, we have 2 extramural 
programs run at school once a week namely, 
Messy play and Music and movement classes. 
All children from ages 6 months+ participate. 
These classes are hosted by Chantal Hartley 
who owns FunkyKidz. The cost of these 
classes is also included in your monthly fees. 

The facilities at Caterpillars Playgroup include 
a fun and safe outdoor play area, sensory 
garden, undercover arts and crafts area and 
comfy classroom. 

Our maximum capacity is 12 children. This 
ensures plenty of much needed individual 
attention for each child from our qualified, 
experienced and loving staff members. 

We have a daily communication notebook that 
gets packed in your child’s bag daily, within 
that a daily evaluation of your child is filled in. 
We also send home a report with your child at 
the end of every term. You can also expect a 
few pictures of your little one throughout the 
day. 

Our Vision: To provide a happy, secure and 
loving environment with dedicated teachers 
who facilitate the holistic development of 
each child.  

 

 

 
079 459 5922 

 
193 Villiers Drive, Clarendon 

 
caterpillarspg@gmail.com 

 


